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Keeping you up to date   

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

9th October 2018 

CELEBRATING DIFFERENCES 

Next week in school we are holding a themed week around celebrating   

differences. Through this we hope to raise the awareness, tolerance and 

acceptance levels of the children, of the many differences that exist         

between people in different ways eg. skin colour, religion, sexual             

orientation.  

We will be covering all of these topics through a variety of activities and   

stories involving all of the children in the creation of a ómoving artô piece to 

represent celebrating differences. This will be similar to what we did during 

last yearôs óAnti-Bullying Weekô and will be uploaded onto the website so 

you can all see it.  

I am sure that it is going to be a really enjoyable week and the children will 

have lots to share with you. 

  

 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 

16th NovemberðYear 5 @ 9am 

30th NovemberðYear 4 @ 9am 

 

SHARING ASSEMBLIES 

22nd October @ 9am 

17th December @ 9am 

 

BLACK HISTORY MONTH 

1st October 

 

FLU VACCINATIONS 

15th October (Rec to Year 5) 

 

PARENT CONSULTATION WEEK 

22ndð25th October 

 

HALF TERM 

29th Octoberð2nd November 

 

BACK TO SCHOOL  

5th November 

 

FIREWORKS DISPLAY 

10th November 
 

ANTI BULLYING WEEK 

19th November 
 

 

EYôs & KS1 PERFORMANCES 

11th Dec @ 9.30am and 1.30pm 
 

END OF TERM 

21st December @ 2pm 



Information  

 

A HUGE THANK YOU! 

KEY STAGE ONE PLAYGROUND 

Our book fair was a HUGE success and thanks 

to your generosity our final count was an  

amazing Ã1223.00. 

We will be using our commission to provide 

new books for our school library. 

It has been brought to my attention that it is getting rather crowded outside the KS1 playground in the   

morning and that children from KS2 are having to walk on the road to get past the queue of people waiting to 

get into the infant playground.  

To resolve this situation we are now going to open the infant gates at 8.30am so you can wait in the        

playground rather than on the road. I must emphasise that children cannot be left unattended and the 

school will only be responsible for the childrenôs welfare when they are handed over to the class 

teacher. 

Thank you for your co-operation 

Hertfordshire County Council would like your feedback on the childcare options available to you and your 

family.  If youôre a parent or carer of a child between the ages of 0-14 years then they would like to heat from 

you. 

Please complete the survey by Friday 30th November 2018 via the following link: 

https://surveys.hertfordshire.gov.uk/s/JHFVI/ 

Your responses will be incorporated into this yearôs childcare sufficiency report that the council is required to 

produce on an annual basis.  The report will help HCC to: 

¶ Establish the sufficiency of places across Hertfordshire 

¶ Support the sustainability of places 

¶ Support the development of places where needed 

https://surveys.hertfordshire.gov.uk/s/JHFVI/


Information  

 

SCHOOL FIREWORKS KEY STAGE ONE PLAYGROUND 

It has been brought to my attention that it is getting 

rather crowded outside the KS1 playground in the   

morning and that children from KS2 are having to 

walk on the road to get past the queue of people 

waiting to get into the infant playground.  

To resolve this situation we are now going to open 

the infant gates at 8.30am so you can wait in the        

playground rather than on the road.  

I must  emphasise that children cannot be left 

unattended and the school will only be              

responsible for the childrenôs welfare when they 

are handed over to the class teacher. 

In case you missed it, there is a 

sign up sheet in the school office.   

We really need your help to      

support this event.   

If you can spare any time on     

Saturday 10th throughout the day 

or evening or on Sunday 11th to 

clear away, weôd love to hear from 

you. 

Please email:  

pta@littleheath.herts.sch.uk 

SCHOOL POST BOX 

Donôt forget, the school post box is there for your 

convenience. 

If you need to simply drop off a letter, just pop it in 

the box to save time queuing at the desk. 

No cash is to be deposited in the box please. 

LOCHINVER HOUSE SING OUT DAY 

On Friday 21st September, the Choir were 

invited to Lochinver House School to perform 

in their ósing-outô day. 

The children worked hard over the summer 

holidays to learn the words to a range of 

songs which were shared in a performance 

with 160 children from other local schools to 

parents and friends. 

Well done to everyone who took part and 

thank you to Lochinver for inviting us along. 

 

LAST CALL FOR FLU VAC 

Your nasal Flu vaccination     

consent forms must be handed 

in to the office by Friday if you 

would like your child to receive it. 

Forms are available from the 

school office. 



Information  

 

HARVEST FOOD DONATIONS 

A HUGE thank you to everyone for your Harvest food donations. 

We managed to fill a whole table full of goodies throughout the week, which was wonderful considering we 

only had one lonely can of beans on Monday! 

We will be sending our collection over to óThe Sixty Plusô group at The Wyllyotts Centre this week. 

Thank you to Mrs Taylor for inviting us to take part. 


